Hi All,

The San Benito County Office of Emergency Services indicates that the best way to help the victims of the flood is through donations.  All four Hollister Fire Stations are accepting cash and gift cards.

Please keep in mind that 4-H has a list of Do’s and Don’ts regarding cash that you need to be mindful of:

Don’ts:
1. Collect cash from people outside of the 4-H program.
2. Give cash donations as a 4-H club, project, or Council.

Do’s:
1. Collect cash donations from within 4-H (with a receipt) to purchase needed materials/supplies (NO ALCOHOL OR TOBACCO PRODUCTS).
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Thanks for doing your part to help the members of our community.

Lynn Schmitt-McQuitty
County Director, Youth Development Advisor

